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Hi,

We here at Philip Stein & Associates hope that during these trying times, you and your office are doing well.  If there is anything that we can do to help make things easier, please feel free to be in touch.  We appreciate the relationship our office has built together over these past years and want to build stronger ties of working together.  One of our core mission focus points is our client relationships and premium service.  We only work closely with Israeli accountants that share our views and mindset and wanted to take the opportunity to show you our gratitude for working so closely with us to ensure our clients get the best service possible.

Recently, we upgraded our systems to make it easier for our clients to send us documents using a secure portal.  One of the excellent benefits of the portal we have set up is that we can include a contact point in your office on our joint client folders.  This benefit would allow clients to upload their documents to one place and give both your office and ours immediate access. The client would not need to send it to each office separately, and you would not need to wait for our office to send them on to you.

Additionally, when we upload a draft or final US tax return to the client’s folder, you would be updated and have access to it immediately.  You will have direct access to the folders, and won’t need to send multiple emails asking where the return is currently standing and when it will be complete.  The goal is to make it a smoother process for both you and the client, connecting our offices and putting processes in sync with one another.

If you are comfortable uploading the client’s Israeli returns to a folder we create for you in the main client folder, then we can have access directly there as well, duplicating the process above, and speeding up the entire procedure as much as possible.

We feel privileged to have such a unique relationship with your firm, and we are excited at this opportunity to make it  stronger by putting this process in place together. 

To this end, if you can send us:
1. A list of the clients that we share with your firm.
2. A point of contact in your firm that you would like to get the automatic emails from our portal.

We can then have our team put together what is needed on our end to get the process started and working as early as possible. 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me at any time.

With much admiration,
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